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Lincoln Allen

From: Lincoln Allen
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 10:49 AM
To: Lincoln Allen
Subject: FW: EXTERNAL:RE: Suncrest project fire safety

See confirmation below from James Pine (Assistant Fire Marshal for San Diego County Fire) regarding use of two 2,000 
gallon water capacity tenders instead of a single 4,000 gallon tender as specified in the project’s approved CFPP. 

From: K Keenen
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 1:42 PM 
To: Farkas, David 
Subject: Fwd: Suncrest project fire safety 

CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Pine, James
Date: February 20, 2019 at 1:20:58 PM PST 
To: K Keenan
Subject: RE: Suncrest project fire safety 

Good Afternoon Keith, 

We can accept two 2,000 gallon water tenders in lieu of one 4,000 gallon water 
tender. 

Best Regards, 

James Pine 
Assistant Fire Marshal 
San Diego County Fire 
Office Hrs: M-Th 7-5:30 
Sent from my iPhone 

-----Original Message----- 
From: K Keenan  
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 12:35 PM 
To: Pine, James  
Subject: Re: Suncrest project fire safety 

Good afternoon Deputy Fire Marshall Pine, I have been asked to reach out to you 
on behalf of the suncrest project in regards to the fire plan water tender 



2

requirement. The fire plan states that the water tender will be of 4,000 gal 
capacity. The project is asking if they can have (2) 2,000 gal capacity water 
tenders instead. I am not sure if you can make adjustments or if it is a committee 
is required to change the fire plan. Thank you for your time.  

Sent from my iPhone 


